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FEDERAL AID CITYWIDE 
STREETLIGHT CONSTRUCTION 

 

 
 

OVERVIEW 

Location: Various locations, 
Washington, DC 

Client: District Department of 
Transportation 

Period of Performance:  
2007 - 2012 

Contract Value: $3M to 7M annually 

FMCC Job No.:  8903, 9086, 9260, 

9430, 8753 

 
 

Project Description 
Work consisted of upgrading existing streetlights, installing new streetlights and all 
supporting infrastructure on Federal Aid roadways in Washington, DC. Project 
locations are citywide and based on illumination requirements. 

Project Significance 
This multi-year project highlights Fort Myer Construction’s expertise in installing 
new street lighting throughout the District of Columbia, on arterial roadways, urban 
streets and in residential areas. Importantly, the project was conducted in 
conjunction with the demanding needs of DC’s evolving requirements for lighting 
and security. A minimum inconvenience to local businesses and residents was 
achieved through smart planning and tunnel boring to avoid disruptions to street 
and roadway traffic as well as pedestrian traffic. This was originally a one year 
contract with optional yearly extensions. Due to Fort Myer’s quality and reliable 
work and all extensions were exercised.  

Client References 
Mr. Ali Shakeri, PE 
Program Manager, COTR 
District Department of Transportation 
Infrastructure Project Management Admin. (IPMA) 
64 New York Avenue, NE, Washington, DC 20002 
202.671.4612 

Key Personnel 
Michael Dorsey – Project Manager 
Michael Holland – Electrical Division Vice President 
Mark Fuhrman – Electrical Division Superintendent 

 


